
COVID-19  KNOW BEFORE  YOU GO

Thank you for choosing Squamish!

Together we can all do our part to have fun, stay safe, and Explore Squamish responsibly.

Squamish is looking forward to welcoming you. There are a few considerations to keep you and our

community safe. Please respect the health guidelines from the BC Provincial Health Officer as well as

physical distancing. If you or anyone in your travelling group has been sick in the previous week or

have flu-like symptoms, please reschedule your trip.

Here’s what to expect when you visit Squamish:

Squamish’s businesses have implemented provincially approved guidelines for cleaning and

physical distancing to keep staff and patrons safe.

To ensure physical distancing, there will be limited space at attractions, parks, and trailheads,

please have a backup plan.  If possible, make reservations or book tickets before you arrive.

Expect restaurants to be busy, make a reservation, or choose takeout instead.

Avoid peak times by arriving early is the day or visiting later in the afternoon.

Bring a clean trip kit (wipes, hand sanitizer, disposable bag, and mask) if visiting any of our parks

and outdoor recreation sites.

Help keep our first responders safe by recreating within your ability and taking a lesson or booking

a guided tour/lesson if it is your first time or you're new to a sport.

Public spaces: follow the posted signage and respect the 2 metre physical distancing

recommendations.

Keep your dog on a leash, in town, and on the trails

Enjoy the outdoors, the freedom, and breath in the fresh air!

#Explore
Squamish 
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Learn More

https://www.exploresquamish.com/explore/explore-squamishresponsibly
https://www.exploresquamish.com/explore/explore-squamishresponsibly

